
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Public Works 
April 4, 2023                   941-575-5050 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
The Hounds on Henry Small Dog Park will be closed Wednesday, April 5 for the 
planting of new trees and the weekly maintenance.  The Dog Park will be re-opened 
on the afternoon of Wednesday, April 5 after the weekly maintenance is completed.  
 
For additional information on this project, please contact the City of Punta Gorda 
Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 8:00 
a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 
 

 
 
 


